
From: Pitts, Ted
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/1/2013 9:23:05 AM
Subject: FW: State Auditor Position

Attachments: Director Posting.docx
State Auditor Vacancy Posting Sites.xlsx
Recruitment Process for State Auditor 2013 revised2.docx

 
 
From: Adams, Marcia 

Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2013 4:17 PM

To: Pitts, Ted

Subject: FW: State Auditor Position
 
Ted,
I am just following up on this before I leave for vacation next week.
 
Thanks,
Marcia
 
From: Adams, Marcia 

Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2013 10:28 AM

To: Ted Pitts (tedpitts@gov.sc.gov); Beverly Smith; Mike Shealy; Bill Leidinger (Bill.leidinger@sto.sc.gov); Holly, Jim 
(jholly@cg.sc.gov)

Subject: State Auditor Position
 
Attached are the position description, proposed posting sites, and proposed timeline for filling the State Auditor 
position.  Sam Wilkins will be assisting the Board with the hiring process.  The vacancy will be posted March 25 – April 
25.   We anticipate that a candidate will be presented to the Board for approval at the June 18 meeting.
 
I would like to request that each Board office provide a representative to be a member of the interview panel.  Most 
of the interview process will occur in May.  If possible, please provide your representative’s name by next Friday so 
that Sam may begin the process.
 
Thanks,
Marcia
 
 

Marcia S. Adams
Executive Director|SC Budget & Control Board
1200 Senate Street | Columbia, SC 29201 | Office: (803) 734-2320
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